Pacific Extension - Exploration Jany. 20,1890
Hill to E. H. Beckler, Chief Engineer, Helena

Enclosed letter from J. C. C. Lewis, Champoeg
[Oregon] relative to the crossing of the Cas-
cades explains itself.

[(Hill received many letters at this time re the
best Rocky Mountain pass for the railroad.]
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